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12 February 2025       Our Ref: Off1/Yrgp/Y3/24-25/SBonanza/JH 
        
 
To: ALL YEAR 3 PARENTS / CARERS  
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Re: YEAR 3 SPRING BONANZA PERFORMANCE  
 WEDNESDAY 26 MARCH – 13:30PM – 14:30PM 
   
We are delighted to invite all parents/carers of children in Year 3 to our Spring Bonanza performance in the Kent 
Hall on Wednesday 26 March. The performance is an excellent opportunity for the children to experience singing as 
a group to an audience and performing on their ukuleles, which has been our focus instrument this year in music.  We 
very much look forward to sharing this event with you.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Alison Fitch     Joe Hughes  
Headteacher     YEAR 3  
 


